
To the Judiciary Committee of the CT General Assembly - 
 
My name is Olivia and I am a resident of North Haven CT. I am writing to you in support of the proposed 
bill LCO #3471 concerning police accountability.  
 
It is not perfect. But I urge you to consider changing it so that it better serves communities of color and 
pass it.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Olivia Irons 
 


